APPENDIX F

rrom: [

Sent:25 May 2023 09:30:00 +0100
To:Entertainment Licensing
Subject:TK Restaurant and Leisure LTD Application objection

You don't often get email from _Learn why this is important

Dear Entertainment Licensing,

We are the _to the premiss of TK Restaurant and Leisure LTD on Harehills Lane, Leeds,
LS9 6NG, it has been brought to our attention that our neighbours are intending to apply for the sale of
alcohol within their premises. As a business we support the need for businesses to explore avenues

where their business is developing and evolving. However, we also feel that the sale of alcohol will cause
tension in the area, and will also cause problems for us. We already suffer from ongoing alcohol related
issues, for instance littering, the presence of intoxicated people around our business, which impacts the
image of our business. We have also experienced problems from neighbouring businesses _

I s damages the image of our business, and also

attracts pests which as a food business will soon become a problem.

Harehills lane, has already a history of alcohol related issues and permitting a new business to sell
alcohol would escalate this issue further, granting approval to this business would have a significant
negative impact on our business and the surrounding area.

Kind regards,





